
Tammy Barkley, RN on the Post-
Surgical Unit is Memorial Hospital 
and Health Care Center’s next DAISY 
Award Winner!

Tammy’s nominator stated, “she went 
above and beyond the call of duty and 
took the time and patience to  reach out 
a caring hand to someone in need.”  

As a DAISY Award winner, Tammy was 
gifted with a DAISY pin, certificate, 
award sculpture, and Cinnabons for 
the whole department.  Thank you, 
Tammy, for your dedication to your 
patients and to Memorial Hospital and 
Health Care Center!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend a congratulations to the other 
DAISY Award nominees, Marny 
Hammond and Ruth Goldman!

Congratu�ate
Tammy Barkley, RN

DAISY Award Winner!

From left to right: Suzanne Burgess, Director of Post-Surgical, 
Pediatrics, and Clinical Education, Tammy Barkley, RN (award 
winner), and Tonya Heim, Vice President of Patient Services and CNO
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